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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: October 5, 2016 

TO: Chair Parker and Members of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

FROM: Rebecca M. Ceniceros, Deputy County Counsel 

SUBJECT: Salinas Valley Memorial Healthcare System Conflict of Interest Code 

Government Code section 87303(b) provides that the Board, as the code reviewing 
body for local agencies, may revise a proposed Conflict of Interest Code and approve it, 
as revised. 

Salinas Valley Memorial Healthcare System has submitted an amended Conflict of 
Interest Code to the Board for review. 

County Counsel recommends that the Board revise this Conflict of Interest Code to 
include a statement that the Salinas Valley Memorial Healthcare System is entirely 
within the County of Monterey, thereby establishing that the Monterey County Board of 
Supervisors is the appropriate code reviewing body. 

County Counsel further recommends that the Board revise this Conflict of Interest Code 
to incorporate the definition of consultant/public official who manages public 
investments, which is set forth in section 18700.3 of Title 2 of the California Code of 
Regulations, into the proposed Conflict of Interest Code. 

County Counsel recommends that the Board approve the proposed Conflict of Interest 
Code for the Salinas Valley Memorial Healthcare System as so revised. 
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